
Welcome to 
FIFTH GRADE
Mrs. Amanda Bowler

About Me

Contact Me

My Favorites

      Welcome back to school! I 
hope you had a great 
summer and are looking 
forward to a fantastic year in 
5th grade. We are going to 
have so much fun and learn a 
lot!
     I am excited to watch you 
grow and become 
independent, responsible 
learners throughout the year.
     Be sure to label all of your 
supplies. I can’t wait to meet 
you on September 1st!

amanda.bowler@
       edison.k12.nj.us

      I have been a teacher in 
Edison for over 20 years and 
have taught kindergarten 
through 5th grade. 
     I have 3 of my own 
children. We love baseball and 
softball!
     I am so excited to have an 
opportunity to join the JMI 
5th grade team this year! 

    

Color:
Season:
Food:
Place:
Store:
Drink:
Things to do:

blue/purple

Fall

tacos

the beach

Target

coffee and water

being with my 

children and my pets

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1lz5MJ4SwCjk_-I5StWngy0Tdyyp4nCtg1c60MN9EsNc/edit?usp=sharing

